## Reminder - This Saturday, Aug. 9 - School Clean Up

Ann Cooper [acooper@montgomerychamber.com]

Sent:Tuesday, August 05, 2014 10:03 AM

To: jvarnado2175@knology.net; Cliff Thomas [cliff.thomas@mps.k12.al.us]; Mike Ranieri [Mike.Ranieri@caddell.com]; Tafeni English [tafenie@gmail.com]; Ed Billingslea [ed\_billingslea@montgomeryacademy.org]; Saundra Ivey [siveynfp@yahoo.com]; Ken Scott; brenda.lindsey@mps.k12.al.us; Melanie Golson [mgolson1123@gmail.com]; Kathy Grant [mrskgrant50@gmail.com]; gibral.white@mps.k12.al.us

WHERE: Vaughn Road Elementary School, 4407 Vaughn Road, Montgomery, AL 36106

WHEN: SATURDAY, AUGUST 9, 2014 -7:30 A.M. - 10:30 A.M.

Dear Volunteers,

Thank you for your commitment to help with School Clean Up Day at Vaughn Road Elementary. Saturday will be here before we know it.

Please be sure to <u>arrive on time</u> and bring work gloves. If you have a pair of small hand snips, bring those. We are finding these especially useful.

We will furnish:

Pine straw for distribution (already at the school now)

Some power tools (hedge clippers, weed eater, blower, rakes, shovel) (Will be delivered by Harold Boone on Thursday)

Plastic trash bags for collection of clippings and litter

Mike Ranieri, if you would be so kind as to return the tools in your truck to the SBRC when we finish on Saturday morning.

In case of emergency, my cellphone number is 334-315-3409.

I look forward to seeing you all there.

## Ann S. Cooper

Program Manager

Leadership Montgomery
600 South Court St.

Montgomery, AL 36104
334.262.2270
acooper@montgomerychamber.com

"If your actions inspire others to dream more, learn more, do more and become more, you are a leader."—John Quincy Adams

## FW: Request for Proposals for ACCA Conference

Angela Cone

Sent:

Wednesday, July 23, 2014 8:49 AM

To:

Everybody

Categories: Green Category

Attachments:2014\_07\_21\_17\_22\_18.pdf (244 KB)

## Good Morning!

President Munnerlyn asked me to e-mail the attached and encourage anyone interested in submitting a proposal to do so. He indicated that he would like to have at least three presenters from Trenholm to participate. I know Dr. Scott & Dr. Raza plan to present. Anyone else?

Thank you,

Angcla

Angela W. Cone Admin. Asst. to the President TrenholmState (334) 420-4216

<u>Confidentiality Notice</u>. The information contained in this email and any attachments to it may be legally privileged and include confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, distribution or copying of this email or its attachments is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately of that fact by return email and permanently delete the email and any attachments to it. Thank you.

From: Ginger Smith [mailto:ginger.smith@dpe.edu] On Behalf Of Mark Heinrich

**Sent:** Monday, July 21, 2014 5:28 PM

To: PRESIDENTS

Cc: Presidents Assistants; Adult Education Directors; STUDEANS; BUSMGR; ISA; ACSIOA; ACCSHRMA; ACCSPRA;

**DPEEXECOUNCIL** 

Subject: Request for Proposals for ACCA Conference

Please see the attached memorandum from the Chancellor.

Thank you,

Ginger Smith
Executive Assistant to the Chancellor
Alabama Department of Postsecondary Education
(334) 293-4524
ginger.smith@dpe.edu

### Post Office Box 302130 Montgomery, AL 36130-2130



# T 334.293.4500 F 334.293.4504

#### MARK A. HEINRICH, PH.D. Chancellor

### MEMORANDUM #2014-EXE-052

DATE:

July 21, 2014

TO:

Presidents, Alabama Community College System

FROM:

Mark Heinrich, Chancellor

AM

RE:

Request for Proposals for Alabama Community College Association Conference

The Alabama Community College Association has been working very hard over the past several months in preparation for our 2014 ACCA Conference to be held November 23-25 at the Birmingham-Jefferson Convention Complex. I am asking for support from all of our colleges, divisions, and entities within the Alabama Community College System. Please consider submitting a proposal, or allowing your employees to submit a proposal, to make a presentation at the annual professional development conference. It is a great way to share information with our colleagues throughout the System.

The following professional development learning tracks should be considered:

- Teaching and Learning
- Student Support and Success
- Leadership Development
- Staff Development
- Workforce Development
- STEM Initiatives

Within these six learning tracks, the following are some suggested topics:

- Transformative and Innovative Teaching/Learning Strategies
- Student Success, Retention and Completion
- Student Engagement
- Mental Health and Awareness
- Safety and Campus Security
- Academic and Technical Partnerships and Collaborations

#### **ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION**

### MEMORANDUM #2014-EXE-052 Page 2 July 21, 2014

- Professional Learning Communities
- Mentoring and Coaching
- Outcome Assessments
- Workforce Development
- Credentialing
- Apprenticeships
- Technological Enhancements
- Funding Opportunities
- Best Practices

I understand that other presentation topics in addition to those suggested above are welcomed and should support one or more of the six professional development learning tracks. In order to give you a little more time, the ACCA Executive Committee has extended the deadline for submissions to August 15 to allow additional time for your proposal submission. To submit a proposal, please use the online submission form available on the ACCA website (<a href="www.alabamacca.org/accaproposals">www.alabamacca.org/accaproposals</a>). Your participation and contribution to the professional growth of our System personnel are important and valued. For additional information, please contact Dr. Bruce Crawford, ACCA First Vice-President, at <a href="mailto:acca@lawsonstate.edu">acca@lawsonstate.edu</a>.

My thanks to Dr. David Campbell and the Executive Committee for their hard work to ensure you have a wonderful experience at the 2014 ACCA Conference!

BC/gs